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Noon - 3:00

YARD SALE
SENIOR 

VS

SATURDAY
7:00 @ Worthington 

Christian 

October 20-21
Senior Class
Yard Sale  
October 23
Winter Sports 
Meeting  7:00 p.m. 
November 2
New Uniform Sale                  
November 2 
Parent/Teacher 
Confences	
November 9
Parent/Teacher 
Confences 
DATE CHANGE:
November 10 
Honor Society 
Ceremony
November 17
K-12 Jean Day
7-12 Pizza Day
November 22-24
Thanksgiving
Break
December 1
Red Cross Blood Drive
December 2
FCA Book Fair
December 12
6th-12th Grade
Strings Program 

Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent Teacher Conferences are on November 2nd and 
November 9th from 3:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.  To be placed on 
a teacher’s conference schedule, please contact your child’s 
main office. For students in 6th-12th, please email Jerene 
Speakman at jspeakman@fcaknights.us. For students in K-5, 
please contact Stacey Rauch at srauch@fcaknights.us. 

Honor Society Induction Ceremonies
On Friday, November 10th, students will be inducted into a 
variety of honor societies such as National Honor 
Society, Junior Academic Honor Society, Mu Alpha Theta 
Math Honor Society, National Art Honor Society, National 
English Honor Society and the Tri-M Music Honor Society. 
The induction ceremony will take place at 1:30 p.m. in the 
Worship Center. Family members are welcome to attend.  

Fall Uniform Sale
Educational Apparel will be in the Foyer at Door B with 
a large supply of cold weather school uniforms from 3:00 
to 8:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 2nd during Parent/
Teacher Conferences.

No School
11/22-11/24

Crayons for Children’s Hospital
FCA’s elementary students are collecting Crayola crayons, 
colored pencils, and markers to benefit the patients at 
Nationwide Children’s Hospital in Columbus. Items will be 
collected through Friday, November 10th.

Updated Physical Requirements
All athletes in 3rd-12th grade wanting to play a sport for 
FCA are required to have an annual  physical signed by a 
physician to participate.  Physical forms can be obtained 
outside the high school office or on the Ohio High School 
Athletic Association website, www.ohsaa.org.  Please direct 
any questions to FCA’s Athletic Director, Anthony Turner 
at 740-654-2889 ext. 524.  This requirement will be for all 
biddy sports at FCA. 

11:00 - 5:00

8:00 - 3:00
Saturday, 10/21

Friday, 10/20 

Help FCA Earn Money
FCA staff and families are encouraged to participate in the 
Fairfield Medical Center’s Turkey Day 5K. The school with 
the highest percentage of student participation will receive 
a $250 donation to their athletic booster program! Last 
year, FCA’s participation earned $250 for the cross country 
program! Pre-registration ends October 31st.


